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SUBJECT: Sheriff’s Camera and Console Upgrade Project

REQUEST(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Award the contract for the Design and Construction of the Sheriff’s Camera and 
Console Upgrade Project to CML Security, LLC, in the amount of $4,140,149.

2. Authorize the Chair to sign the construction agreement.
3. Approve the necessary budget adjustments per the attached AUD 308 (4/5ths 

vote required).

SUMMARY:
On December 13, 2022, the Board approved the Community Corrections Partnership 
Public Safety Realignment Plan (Plan) which approved a one-time allocation of additional 
AB 109 funds for the Sheriff’s Camera and Console Upgrade Project (Project). The Plan 
allocated $3,247,364 towards the Project and the remaining will be covered by the 
standard allocation of AB 109 funds.

The security electronics equipment at both the Bob Wiley and Adult Pre-Trial facilities is 
beyond its serviceable life and is in need of replacement. A Request for Qualifications 
was released soliciting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from firms interested in 
completing the Project. There were four firms that submitted SOQ’s which were ranked 
based upon objective scoring criteria. CML, Security, LLC (CML) was the highest ranked 
firm. After selection and negotiations, CML submitted a full scope proposal in the amount 
of $4,140,149. 

The Project is for the design and construction of a fully functional security electronics 
system at both the Bob Wiley Detention and Adult Pre-Trial Facilities. The scope of work 
includes but is not limited to, design, new control stations, millwork, touch screen 
interfaces, LED monitors, replacing all existing cameras, adding new camera locations, 
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software, data storage, new fiber, switches, and equipment racks, programming, training, 
and an audio upgrade. The contract allows for 300 calendar days for design and 
construction. CML will also provide a one-year warranty.          

It is requested that the Board award the contract for the Project to CML in the amount of 
$4,140,149, authorize the Chair to sign the construction agreement, and approve the 
necessary budget adjustment per the attached AUD 308 (4/5ths vote required).

FISCAL IMPACT/FINANCING:
This project is funded by the Community Corrections Partnership Public Safety 
Realignment Plan via AB 109 funds and budgeted in the Capital Projects fund 030-086-
3400-8107. There is no Net County Cost to the General Fund.

LINKAGE TO THE COUNTY OF TULARE STRATEGIC BUSINESS PLAN:
The County’s Strategic Business Plan includes the Safety and Security initiative to 
provide for the safety and security of the public. The Sheriff’s Camera and Console 
Upgrade Project aligns with the initiative by providing improved facilities for the public 
and staff. 

 ADMINISTRATIVE SIGN-OFF:

   /s/ Kyle Taylor
 ____________________________
 Kyle Taylor 
 General Services Agency Deputy Director

 Cc: County Administrative Office
  

Attachments: Agreement with CML Security, LLC.
AUD 308


